## CITY OF MUSCATINE CITY COUNCIL BUDGET REVIEW SESSION Lower Level Conference Room – February 1, 2012

Mayor DeWayne Hopkins called the meeting for the City Council's budget review session for Wednesday, February 1, 2012, to order at 5:30 p.m. Councilmembers present were Fitzgerald, Natvig, Shihadeh, Spread, Bynum, LeRette, and Phillips. Also present were City Administrator Gregg Mandsager, Finance Director Nancy Lueck, and Community Development Director Steve Boka.

Budget requests and presentations were heard from Senior Resources, Chamber and CVB, and the Humane Society. Additionally, the library's allocation of 25% of the Hotel/Motel tax was discussed as well as the potential to change how the tax is designated.

The Community Development and Airport/Airport Subsidy activities were reviewed.

With no further business to conduct, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gregg Mandsager City Administrator